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March 10, 2011 
 Dear Friends, 

 
Each year we have had our highest attendance for Christmas.  It is 

always such a joy to share the Gospel with over 100 people on Christmas.  
However, it never ceases that our January and February church 
attendance is low.  So this year, we expected that to happen.  However, 
the attendance was only a little lower than usual, and in fact God has 
blessed us with quite a few visitors!  One visitor got saved, and one 
prisoner got saved!  Please pray for their spiritual growth.                                                              

This past Christmas we had the opportunity to present the Gospel 
to the students and faculty at Mai Ngam School. Since then the Lord has 
opened the doors for us to present the Gospel in this public school on a 
weekly basis.  Richard and Marah have been teaching English and Bible in 
the school each week to the children there.  It's a great chance for the 
students to be able to hear the Bible taught over time, and for us to be an 
example to them.  Please pray for these children and their teachers to be 
receptive to the Gospel! 

While activities and special teaching are important ways to reach new people, sometimes the best opportunities 
can come from our everyday activities and witnessing. We live in a small town, and occasional flea markets and carnivals 
are very popular since there are few other large events here. These are always great chances to pass out tracts and meet 
new people. During one such festival recently, Richard handed tracts to a family we'd never met before. The wife was 
very interested in coming, but not the husband.  Much to our surprise, the whole family came, first to English class and 
soon after to our Sunday church service. They've now come for the past 4 Sundays in a row! The husband said he was 
anti-Christian before, but is now very interested in knowing more about Jesus. Please pray for this family to be saved! 
It's definitely encouraging to see the results of handing out tracts!   

Gu, one of our church members, just moved to Taiwan for a job.  He will be gone for 2 years.  Please pray for 
him.  He has only been a Christian for a year, and now he won’t be able to go to a Thai church, and it is unlikely that he 
will have other Thai speaking Christians to encourage him.   

Please continue to pray for Kristi’s health problem.  She had a lot of improvement during the cool season, but as 
the weather has warmed up, her pain and weakness have gotten worse again.  The neurologist and urologist 
recommended that she see a neuro-muscular specialist.  She now has an appointment for next week. 

Thank you so much for your part in our work here.  Through your prayers, support, and encouragement, you are 
helping us reach souls for the Lord. 

Yours for Thailand, 
 
 

Contact us! 
P.O. Box 36 
Tak, 63000 
Thailand 
Vonage:  (865) 622-3155 
email:  thaiguay@gmail.com 
web:  www.TenForThais.org 

Our Sending Church: 
Galilean Baptist Church 
1155 N. Hwy 67 
Cedar Hill, TX 75104 
(972) 291-2549 
web:  www.GalileanBaptistChurchTX.org 

Prayer Requests: 
 

 Kristi’s health 

 Newer vehicles 

 Thais to get saved 

 Exchange rate 

 Spiritual Growth in Church 
members 

 Thai Christians to be bold in 
witnessing to others 

 Easter Program preparations 

 Deaf Ministry 
 


